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Wednesday 18th March 2020 

CANCELLATIONS 

• No football matches on Monday 23rd March 

• Easter Assembly and Raffle cancelled 

• Swimming gala cancelled 

• Cross Country presentation evening cancelled 

MISSING FOOTBALL KIT 
We have several missing pieces of football kit, particularly socks.  Can 

you please make sure you return kit after each match to ensure it is 
washed and ready for the teach next time they play, thank you.  

LIBRARY BOOKS 
Please return all library books before the end of 
term to allow us to do a stock take, thank you.  

UP TO DATE CONTACT DETAILS 
Can you please ensure that we have your up to date phone numbers and 

email addresses.  
You can contact the school at secretary@st-neot.cornwall.sch.uk.  

ADVICE REGARDING COVID 19 

As you know the continued safety of our children and staff is our top priority.  

This is a challenging time for us all.  We are unable to provide any            
certainties at present, but it is important that we respond to all eventualities 
in a calm and proportionate manner. 

The school will be guided by these core principles: 

• The safety and wellbeing of all members of our community 
• Following government advice and trying to stay open if it is in the national 
interest 
 
We are following Department for Education COVID-19: guidance for          
education settings: 
• Children and staff  should stay at home if they are unwell with a new, 

continuous cough or a high temperature to avoid spreading infection to 
others. Otherwise they should attend education or work as normal 

• If children or staff become unwell on site with a new, continuous cough 
or a high temperature they will be isolated in school and sent home 

• If you live with others and you or one of them have symptoms of       
coronavirus, then all household members must stay at home and not 
leave the house for 14 days. The 14-day period starts from the day 
when the first person in the house became ill 

 
We will also provide support and reassurance to those who require it.   Your 
full support is appreciated. 

ALL AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS FINISH THIS WEEK 


